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· CEO All Hands Meeting Video

· Construction Notices
CEO All Hands Meeting Video

A recording of the CEO All Hands Meeting that took place on Tuesday, April 26th is available for viewing on the intranet at http://mymetro/. Click on the “CEO All Hands Meeting” link under the top header section.

Construction Notices
Crenshaw/LAX

As a part of the preliminary engineering for the proposed Crenshaw/LAX Transit Corridor Light Rail Line, Metro’s Contractor will conduct potholing activities to help locate and identify underground utilities along the alignment. Please click here to view the construction notice.

Orange Line Extension
As part of the Metro Orange Line Extension Project, the Contractor will demolish a portion of the Canoga Station park and ride lot to allow for the construction of the new Canoga Station platforms. To accommodate this work the Contractor will close the Vanowen entrance to the Canoga Station through summer 2012.   Please click here to view the construction notice.

EXPO

1. Work crews for BP and Plains All American will be removing abandoned underground pipelines along the Exposition right-of-way. The work is being managed and performed by BP and Plains All American, the owners of the pipelines, and their subcontractors. To view the complete notice - please click here.
2. As part of the construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will be installing a polyester concrete overlay on the 1-110 Freeway Flower Street bridge structures at Adams Boulevard, 28th Street and 30th Street. Please click here to view the complete construction notice.
3. As part of construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will continue working along the Exposition right-of-way to complete various construction activities. Please click here to view the complete construction notice.



	

	








